JENNA ZACOBSON

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Date: October 13, 2023

Contact: Rep. Jenna Jacobson (608) 237-9143 or rep.jacobson@legis.wisconsin.gov
Harmful Anti-Trans Bills Pass Assembly

MADISON - Today, Assembly Representative Jenna Jacobson (D-Oregon) issued the following
statement regarding the anti-trans bills put forward by Assembly Republicans.

“These bills are extremely harmful to our LGBTQ+ communities. They are a blatant attempt to codify
discrimination and perpetuate damaging, inaccurate, and deeply offensive stereotypes against the trans
community. This legislation, like other legislation we have seen, tries to stand between medical
professionals and their patients.

“I am proud to stand with my Democratic colleagues to vote against these bills and am grateful our
governor has promised to veto them should they cross Governor Evers’ desk.”
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